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UPCOMING EVENTS

• The Town Hall offices will be closed on Monday, 
September 1st for Labor Day.

• Oktoberfest- Every Saturday and Sunday, 
September 6th-21st , from 2pm–5pm at The Giant 
Steps Mountain Base at the Brian Head Resort.

• Brian Head Resort closes for the summer season 
on Sunday, September 21st.

PUBLIC WORKS PROJECT UPDATES

• Public Works wants you to know – beginning 
October 15th, 2025 – There is no digging in the 
roads and right-aways.

TOWN MEETINGS

• Planning Commission – Will meet on Tuesday, 
September 2nd and 16th at 1pm, at Town Hall.

• Town Council – Will meet on Tuesday, September 
9th and 23rd at 1pm, at Town Hall.  

• Parowan and Brian Head Area Chamber of 
Commerce- Will meet on Wednesday, September 
3rd at 10:00 AM in the Parowan City Council 
Chambers.

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS –

From the Town- The second round of the Chipping Project will be on Monday, 

September 15th. The crew was called out on a fire on one of the August dates, so if 
they didn’t get to your property they will get to it in September. Please go to 
https://brianheadtown.utah.gov/ and fill out the form to participate. 

From the Resort-

Join rangers from Cedar Breaks National Monument September 6th, 13th, and 20th 
from 12pm-2pm for a unique daytime version of their Night Sky Tours. Guests can 
stop by to explore the wonders of the sky through a powerful daytime telescope and 
learn the science of stargazing in broad daylight. This special daytime event offers a 
rare opportunity to observe celestial features typically reserved for night tours. No 
reservations are needed and the event is free for guests.

Head to the Giant Steps Mountain Base every Saturday and Sunday, September 6th-
21st , from 2pm–5pm to celebrate the changing leaves and crisp mountain air with 
Brian Head’s Oktoberfest! Every weekend in September, the spirit of the Alps will 
be brought to Southern Utah with live music, an open-air beer garden, and 
unbeatable views from 10,000 feet.

Sunday, September 21st Brian Head Resort will close for the summer season and will 
re-open November 7th for the winter season. 

From Parowan-

Parowan and Brian Head Area Chamber of Commerce has a new meeting schedule 
the first Wednesday of each month. Breakfasts will be held at 8am at The Valor 
Hotel in Parowan on odd months, and lunches at 12pm at the Brian Head Lodge on 
even months. Meals are complimentary for Chamber members, and local business 
owners interested in joining may attend once as our guest. Please see the attached 
letter for more details. 
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